
 

 

 

(RIS|CIR|P|2022-23|04)                                                                                DATE: 20.07.2022 

Dear Parent,       

           Fruits day will be celebrated on 22-07-2022 i.e. Friday. Kindly send your child in colour 

dress and send any fruit for snacks. 

Note: Regular classes will be as usual.  

 

With good wishes, 

 
T.V.D.CHANDRA SEKHAR 

           PRINCIPAL 
 

  

 


